
Early Years Experience @ 

Kindergarten (EYE@K) Survey 
 

Introducing…
 

VOLUNTARY PARENTAL SURVEY
 

Survey Details
 

This year the Ministry of Education is collecting new information about the experiences of children in
childcare and early years programs in Ontario.  Collecting this information is important because it will help
in understanding how families access programs and services in communities and in understanding the
impact of early years experiences on children.

  
If you choose to complete the survey, the answers you provide will be shared within schools to help
educators and principals support your child’s transition to full-day kindergarten. The information will also
help us to plan, coordinate and improve the programs and services for families and young children in our
community.

  
A paper version of the EYE@K Parent Survey is attached for those who wish to participate in the data
collection.  Please return your completed survey to the school with your child's/children school registration
package.

 

Ontario’s Renewed Early Years and

Child Care Policy Framework (2017)
 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/childcare/eyccframework.html
 


